
Message 

From : 

Sent : 

Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 

10/5/2011 5:32:40 PM 

TOC0061382 

To: 

Subject: 

Rick Lloyd [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Rlloyd] 

Fw: Update 

Let's chat. 
PB 

Sincerley, 
Hon. Paul Bonwick P.C. 
-Sent from my Blackberry. 

From: "Paul Bonwick" <paulbonwick@compenso.ca> 
Date: Wed, 5 Oct 2011 21:31:05 +0000 
To: Mark Henderson<mark.henderson@powerstream.ca> 
ReplyTo: paulbonwick@compenso.ca 
Subject: Re: Update 

Thanks very much Mark .... this is very useful as it provides DM an opportunity first hand to blow our horn 
during review stage. 
I will let him know. 
See you tomorrow .. 
Cheers, 
Paul 

Sincerley, 
Hon. Paul Bonwick P.C. 
-Sent from my Blackberry. 

From: "Mark Henderson" <mark.henderson@powerstream.ca> 
Date: Wed, 5 Oct 2011 17:21:32 -0400 
To: <paulbonwick@compenso.ca> 
Subject: FW: Update 

Paul , please see e-mail trail below. Perhaps you can subtly let the Deputy Mayor know we have taken swift action and 
that we are going beyond the norm to help the customer with this project. Thanks and see you tomorrow. 

Mark 

From: Shelly Cunningham 
Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 4:06 PM 
To: Mark Henderson 
Subject: FW: Update 

Mark, 

Per our discussion, Rusty's team is assisting - in creating the required drawing . 



Shelly 

From: Rusty Hastings 
Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 3:58 PM 
To: Shelly Cunn ingham 
Cc: Irv Klajman 
Subject: RE: Update 

Update Shelly 

Steve/Kim has been dealing with on this project. 

TOC0061382 

We were awa iting his site plan which he was well aware of. However he now informs us that there is no consultant to 
create the site plan! 
One of those small in-between projects .. .. . 
Per today's discussions he is forwarding Kim a plot plan and we wi ll create the drawing and move this project forward. 

Regards, 

Rusty Hastings, C.E.T. 
Manager, Subdivision & New Services 
Powerstream Inc. 

rusty.hastings@powerstream .ca 
w-905-532-1042 c---
From: Rusty Hastings 
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 4:05 PM 
To: Shelly Cunningham 
Cc: Irv Klajman 
Subject: RE: Power Stream 

Hi Shelly 
Steve has left message at 3:30 PM today. 
I'll keep you informed . 
Customer paid for transformer July 26 and we ordered transformer July 27. 
I believe we are awaiting drawings as per file . 
Kim will be back tomorrow morning and we will update. 
This could be one of those projects customer has no consultant and does not want to hire one. 

Regards, 

Rusty Hastings, C.E.T. 
Manager, Subdivision & New Services 
Powerstream Inc. 

rusty.hastings@powerstream .ca 
w-905-532-1042 c•••• 

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are confidential, and 
may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, 
copying, circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify 
the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you. 
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